
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (April 20, 2023) – Ramp access to the 
outbound platform of Denise Station will be closed for nearly two weeks 
beginning Monday, May 1, while Pittsburgh Regional Transit constructs a 
new ramp to improve accessibility. 

The ramp to the inbound platform will remain accessible, however 
a temporary walkway to the outbound platform may be 
inaccessible for riders who use mobility devices. 

Riders who are traveling outbound and require use of the ramp from May 1 
to May 12 should proceed to Bon Air or South Bank stations. 

Riders with questions are encouraged to contact Customer Service by 
calling 412-442-2000 on Twitter @PghTransitCare or via live chat at 
www.ridePRT.org.
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